
 

 

The Florida Asian American Justice Alliance (FAAJA) announces its 2024 FAAJA Florida 

Favorites endorsement of The Honorable Rita Harris for reelection to Florida House 

District 44. Since her election in 2022, Representative Harris has demonstrated that she 

embraces a supportive and inclusive House District 44 and has been a fierce fighter for all 

Floridians. State Representative Rita Harris serves a House District that includes the 

Greater Orlando area theme parks and the Orlando airport. Representative Harris has 

tirelessly and unwaveringly advocated for affordable housing, fair and equitable reductions 

in property insurance; and fair wages and benefits for people who live and work in her 

district. In addition, State Representative Rita Harris considers the environment, our 

natural resources, and the climate to be one of her top priorities.  

FAAJA supports Florida House District 44 State Representative Harris’ Platform to: 

“FIGHT FOR THE ENVIRONMENT” 

            “FIGHT FOR SMALL BUSINESSES” 

                        “FIGHT FOR FAIR WAGES AND AFFORDABLE HOUSING” 

                                    “FIGHT FOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS AND THEIR TEACHERS” 

                                                 “FIGHT FOR THE CIVIL RIGHTS OF ALL PEOPLE” 

AND, FIGHT FOR REPRODUCTIVE HEALTHCARE & BODILY AUTONOMY 

It is with great pleasure that FAAJA joins Community Activist Carmen Torres, Education 

Advocate Susanne Pena, and Community Leader and Education Advocate Sonia Ledger in 

endorsing State Representative Rita Harris for reelection to Florida House District 44. 

For more information about why FAAJA has endorsed State Representative Rita Harris 

please visit Rita website. 

https://www.ritaforflorida.com/

